
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Thu, Jan 20, 2022 at 9:16 AM 
Subject: Re: Bloomingrose (Tincher) Burning Refuse Potential AML Emergency Project 
To: Murphy, Patrick M <patrick.m.murphy@wv.gov> 
Cc: B J Chestnut <b.j.chestnut@wv.gov>, Hager III, Joseph E 
<joseph.e.hageriii@wv.gov>, Linda Harper <linda.b.harper@wv.gov> 
 
 
Patrick, 
 
Your emergency request  for the Bloomingrose (Tincher) burning refuse engineering 
services is approved. Please follow all emergency procedures outlined in the 
Purchasing Division Handbook and return all supporting documentation to this office 
within 30 days of this approval. 
 
 
 
On Thu, Jan 20, 2022 at 7:50 AM Murphy, Patrick M <patrick.m.murphy@wv.gov> 
wrote: 
Frank/BJ: 
 
Please find attached a purchasing memo for design and construction services for the 
above referenced project. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Frank Whittaker, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Assistant Director 
West Virginia Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
(304) 558-2316 
frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov  
-- 
Patrick M. Murphy, MSE, MBA, PE 
Southern Emergency Engineer 
Division of Land Restoration 
Abandoned Mine Lands 
1159 Nick Rahall Greenway 
Fayetteville, WV  25840 
 
Office:  304-574-4465 
Cell:  304-951-8246 
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